
Prairie Meadows Racetrack and Casino, Inc. 

 
Purchasing Philosophy 

 

 

 

The purchasing practices of Prairie Meadows Racetrack and Casino, Inc. adhere to 

the highest standards of professionalism and fairness when obtaining goods and 

services for its operation. The focus of Prairie Meadows’ Purchasing Department is 

to provide the highest quality products, coupled with excellence of service, while 

being mindful of overall costs. 

 

Prairie Meadows’ Purchasing Department will attempt at all times to purchase first 

from local area companies, second from companies located within the balance of 

the State of Iowa and not purchase from out of state companies without just cause. 

Prairie Meadows’ Purchasing Department will comply with self-established 

purchasing policies and those established by the Iowa Racing & Gaming 

Commission. 
 
 
 


